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Australian Unity members’ meeting: 20 August 2020 

The CPSU NSW is arranging a members’ meetings across the state to discuss bargaining for the 

Enterprise Agreement to replace the current Copied State Award. The Enterprise Agreement will cover 

all employees, transferred and new Australian Unity staff, performing work transferred from Home Care 

Service of NSW. 

The Fair Work Commission on 4 June 2019, granted a Scope Order on the application by the CPSU 

NSW. This means that the CPSU NSW can, and is currently, negotiating an Enterprise Agreement that 

covers administrative staff only. 

The meeting via Microsoft Teams is on Thursday, 20 August 2020 at 12:00pm. Invitations will be sent to 

members through Bulletin and Microsoft Team invite.   

Do you know anyone who is not a member of the CPSU NSW? 

You can support the work of the CPSU NSW and your delegates to get better outcomes during 

bargaining for a new Enterprise Agreement by asking them to JOIN the CPSU NSW. 

https://twitter.com/psansw?lang=en
http://www.cpsunsw.org.au
https://www.facebook.com/cpsunsw
http://www.cpsunsw.org.au/join

